

Orange County Speech Services

7812 Edinger Ave, Suite 400, Huntington Beach, CA

Speech and Language Screening Parent Permission Form

Dear Parents,

Orange County Speech Services will be offering a speech and language screening (\$35 per child) on Wednesday October 1st, 2025. Screenings are used to quickly identify children who are at risk for speech or language delays and those who should receive a comprehensive diagnostic evaluation of communication skills. This screening evaluates your child's ability to pronounce words, repeat sentences, follow directions, use social language, answer questions, describe actions, and sequence events. To sign up for a speech and language screening, please provide the information requested below and return this form along with cash or check for \$35 per child made to Orange County Speech Services to the front office by Tuesday 9/30/25

Full Name of Child:	Date of Birth:
School:	Teacher:
Room Name/Number:	
Parent's Signature	Date Signed
Please provide your name, phone number, and of the screening(s):	email address below to be contacted with the result
Parent/Guardian Name:	
Phone Number:	
Email Address:	
Health Insurance Provider (Kaiser, Blue Cross, Ect.):
	HMO or PPO
	(circle one)

If an evaluation is recommended, at your request, our staff can verify your plan benefits to determine if you have therapy coverage.